

NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131 • 816/333-6254

TERRELL C. SANDERS, JR. President

July 20, 1987

Dr. Frank G. Carver Point Loma Nazarene College San Diego, CA 92122

Dear Frank:

Thank you for your letter of June 23rd. As I had indicated in my letter, we would be happy to have the Wesleyan Theological Society meet at Nazarene Theological Seminary in 1990. It seemed to be Dr. Deasley's opinion that since the Association met on the west coast last year and will be meeting on the east coast next year and back to the west coast the following year, that they might like to meet in Kansas City in 1990. However, we would be delighted to have you either in 1990 or 1991, which ever your executive committee decides. The invitation is open for either year.

May God be with you in a very special way as you labor for Him at Point Loma Nazarene College and in your broader ministry as president of the Wesleyan Theological Society.

Cordially yours,

Jack Sanders

JS: Ip

cc. Dr. Alex Deasley